
 
 
From: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wake.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 10:13 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Cc: cjpierce1495@gmail.com; Joseph Vindigni <Joseph.Vindigni@wake.gov> 
Subject: Fire Commission Membership 
 
Toni,  
 
Gary Vickerson has resigned his position on the Fire Commission.  Please move Chris 
Pierce up to the Primary and Chris will serve the remainder of Garys term and his 
original term through June of 2025 
 
 
Darrell Alford 
Director 
Wake County Government 
Fire Services & Emergency Management 
darrell.alford@wake.gov 
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile | 919.856.6236 fax 
331 S. McDowell St, P.O. Box 550, Raleigh N.C. 27602 
wake.gov 
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